
 

 

Roman Catholic Church - Established 1841 

432 Ontario Street, Newmarket, Ontario L3Y 2K4 
Phone: 905-898-4137  |  Fax: 905-898-0277 

Email: parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca   

Website: https//stjohnchrysostomne.archtoronto.org  | twitter: @parishsjc 

Pastoral & Office Staff 
Pastor 

Fr. Landorff Garcí a 
fr.landorff@stjohnsnewmarket.ca  

Associate Pastor 
Fr. Rafał Bartosin ski 
fr.rafal@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Deacons 
Deacon Gary Johnson  

deacon.gary@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Deacon Don McMillan 
deacon.don@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Office 
Louisa Steele 
Mirella Lupo 
Joseph Follows  

parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Accounting 
Maria De Ruyte, Accountant 
accountantstjc@archtoronto.org 

Theresa McNicol, Acct  Asst. 
TMcNicol@archtoronto.org 

Property 
Dan Christante - Manager 

property@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Leo Lopez, Custodian 
 

Cemetery 
Chris West ⧗ Christine Allen 
cemetery@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Fax: 905-884-0477 

 

Visiting Ministry 
To arrange for a visit and/or to bring   

Holy Communion to someone at their-
home, contact the parish office. 

Volunteer Screening 
ScreeningSTJC@archtoronto.org 

Catholic Women’s League 
President—Madeleine Burke 

madeleineburke16@gmail.com 

Knights of Columbus 
Grand Knight—Vince Scarfone 

facebook.com/kofc6643  
knights@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

St. Vincent de Paul 
To volunteer, make a donation or if  

you require assistance call  
905-898-4264 or Blog: 
sjcses.blogspot.com 

Community Bread 
For information, to volunteer or  

to donate, contact  
communitybread@stjohnsnewmarket.ca  

Catholic  Schools 
Canadian Martyrs 905-895-8530 
Notre Dame   905-895-5001 

St. John Chrysostom 905-895-7411 
St. Nicholas   905-895-3777 
St. Paul    905-895-4122 

Sacred Heart H.S. 905-895-3340 
    Chaplain: Erica Gismondi  

    Trustee: Theresa McNicol 905-898-2210 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday Vigil 

             5:00 pm 
           7:00 pm Chinese 

              Sunday 
       8:30 am | 10:00 am 
          12:00 pm  

          1:30 pm Spanish    

Weekday Masses 
   Monday           8:00 am 
   Tuesday          7:00 pm 
   Wednesday  12 noon 
   Thursday       8:00 am 
   Friday              8:00 am 
   Saturday          9:00 am 

     Live-stream available 

First Friday  
Mass at 7:00 pm 
No morning Mass on  

First Friday 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays after 9am Mass  

or by appointment 

Office Hours: 
Monday  through Friday  9:00 am to 5:00 pm 

 Saturday 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 
Office closed  Monday through Friday  12 pm -1 pm for lunch 

Welcome New Parishioners 
New parishioners are asked to reg-
ister in the parish office where you 
can also learn how you can share 
your time, talent and treasure in 
the parish. 

Baptism 
Contact the parish office a minimum 
of three months before the desired 
date of Baptism. Parents/Guardians 
must be registered parishioners and 
are required to attend the in-person 
Baptism preparation class accompa-
nied by godparents. 

 

First Reconciliation,  
First Eucharist, Confirmation & 

Christian Initiation-RCIA 
Adults wishing to become Catholic, 
please contact the parish office and 
ask to speak to the Pastor. 

Marriage 
Contact the parish office at least one 
year in advance of the desired date. 

        weddings@stjohnsnewmarket.ca 

Anointing of the Sick 
For home visits, call the parish of-
fice. From the hospital, ask for a 
priest directly at the nursing station. 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
Postponed until further notice  
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Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 

Mass Intentions 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 
Our Annual Snowflake Bazaar 
will be held November 19 from 

9am-2pm.  Donation of items will 
only be accepted on Friday Nov.18. 
White elephant sale items 9am to 
1pm - upper level of the hall, other 
items in the hall downstairs 9am-
6pm. Baking can also be brought the 
morning of the bazaar.  Christmas 
Dinner tickets are available for $35 
each. For more information contact: 
  madeleineburke16@gmail.com 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
The Knights Breakfasts are com-
ing back! Please join us on De-

cember 4 for a pancake breakfast in 
support of St. Vincent de Paul. Tick-
ets are only $10 each (children under 
12 are free) and will be sold before 
and after each mass. We are excited 
to be back in action and we hope to 
see you on December 4.  

WALK TO BETHLEHEM 
Enjoy walking your family 
through an Outdoor Dramatic 

Presentation of the Nativity Story of 
Christmas. Location: Cedardale 
Church of the Nazarene (471 
Pefferlaw Rd. Pefferlaw, Ontario). 
Please park on the shoulder of the 
road and dress warmly. Light re-
freshments will be provided. When: 
Friday, Nov 25 6pm-8pm and Sat-
urday, Nov 26 5:30pm-8:00pm 

SUNDAY MISSALS NOW AVAILABLE 
The 2022-2023 Sunday Missal 
is now available at the Parish 

Office. Pick up your copy. Cost $7 
English or $14 Spanish.   

CHRISTMAS TREE PROGRAM 
The Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul is accepting donations for 

their Christmas Program. Donations 
can be made using the special blue 
envelopes available at the back of the 
church and dropped into the collec-
tion box during the week. Donations 
can also be made online at: https://
sjcses.blogspot.com/p/christmas-
program.html. To best serve our fam-
ilies, please make your donations by 
November 27. Also, the Christmas 
Giving Tree will be set up by Satur-
day, November 19. Please take a 
couple of stars and return these gifts 
unwrapped by December 5. Please 
Note: wrapped gifts all have to be 
unwrapped. So wrapping, though 
thoughtful, actually makes more 
work for those organizing the gift 
distribution. Gift bags are fine but so 
are ordinary bags. Please ensure that 
the star is attached to the gift to en-
sure your gift makes its way to the 
appropriate recipient. Thank you for 
your generosity.  

  Congratulations 
Carlos Torres, the seminarian 
who did his internship with us 

last year, will be ordained to the 
diaconate, on Sunday, November 
27, at 11:30 am, at Blessed Sacra-
ment Parish, in Toronto. All are 
invited to attend. 

SPECIAL DONATION ENVELOPES  
We remind everyone that the Pink 
Visitor envelope is  only used if you 
are visiting from another parish or if 
you forgot your envelope at home. 

NOVEMBER 19-26 
Saturday, November 19 
5:00 pm Mass Pro Populo 
7:00 pm Mass (Chinese) 
Sunday, November 20 
8:30 am   Mass       
10:00am Mass   
 

12:00pm Mass  
1:30pm Mass (Spanish) 
† Stephen King 
Monday, November 21 
8:00 am Mass 
Tuesday, November 22 
7:00 pm Mass  
† Shirley McLaughlin 
Wednesday, November 23 
12:00 pm Mass   
† Joseph Shibley 
† Mike & Craig Boland 
 John Sammut 
Thursday, November 24 
8:00 am Mass 
 Lourdes Halifax 
Friday, November 25 
8:00 am Mass 
Saturday, November 26 
9:00 am Mass 
† Norma McQuerrie 
† Christine Luczynski 

Sanctuary Lamp 
      Nov 21-Nov 26              
   For the Holy Souls  
        in Purgatory 

Let Us Pray For 
          The Sick 
       John Sammut 

The Recently Decease 
Marion Gram 
Madeleine Anta  
Saviour Agius  

Donato de Franco 
Mary Ann Slattery  
Tyler Perret-Swirla    
 Michael Almeida 
William Martin 

John Way                           

           

Jesus, the King of the universe is determined to reign in the 
world. But “how shall Christ reign in the world? By allow-
ing Him to reign in each one of us. And how will He reign 
in each one of us? By reigning in each of our actions, our 
desires, our thoughts (St. Josemarí a, ‘Morir para reinar’).” 
All of us are sinners. But Jesus is determined to reign in 
each one of us. And as long as we have the same humble 

and contrite disposition of the good thief, He can. So let us not despair. God 
is waiting for us with His arms wide open; ready to forgive us. Allow God’s 
mercy to reign in our soul through humility, contrition and confession.  

Pro 
Populo 
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November 20, 2022 

                     First Communion Classes  
                              Continue this Week: 

Parents: If you chose Wednesday Classes:  
Your child’s first class is this Wednesday, November 23  

                             at 4:30pm OR 6:00pm  
                       Parents, if you chose Thursday Classes: 
Your child’s first class is this Thursday, November 24 at 7pm 

Vocations 
“Jesus, remember me when you come into your Kingdom.” Can you lead 
others to make this request of our Lord and King? Give your life to Jesus 
and others are sure to hear, “Truly I tell you, today you will be with me in 
Paradise.” If God is calling you, contact Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vo-
cations Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997   or  email at:  

vocations @archtoronto.org 

THE SISTERS OF ST. PETER CLAVER 
The Sisters of St. Peter Claver will 
be visiting our Parish next week-
end. Their Congregation began in 

Austria in 1894, and their specific mis-
sion is to support Missionaries. Origi-
nally, they helped missions in Africa 
and abolishment of slavery. Then in the 
1960s they opened the door to all the 
mission countries. Internationally they 
have 45 houses with one house in Can-
ada, in Toronto. They continue to sup-
port the Missions and organize fund-
raising through visiting Parishes and 
speaking about the needs – spiritual, 
material, personal – of the Mission 
Countries. This year they are appealing 
for The Daughters of Providence for 
Blind and Deaf in Sri Lanka who are 
looking after 85 children of whom 30 
are in their Hostels. They will be come 
to our parish with their Claver Calen-
dars, Rosaries and Christmas Cards 
(recycled paper) all handmade made by 
them (available in English, Spanish and 
Polish) and some literature on St. Peter 

Claver (their Patron Saint), Blessed 
Mary Theresa Ledo chowska, (their 
Foundress). They will be accepting do-
nations for the Missions for these 
items, at the end of every Mass  

BUILDING UP THE KINGDOM 
We often pray asking that the 
Kingdom of God may be built up 

here on earth when we say “thy King-
dom come, thy Will be done, on earth 
as it is in Heaven.” In addition to our 
practice of praying, we as good stew-
ards can help build up the Kingdom 
through our deeds. Let us ask our-
selves how we can better share our 
gifts to build up our parish communi-
ties and the Kingdom of God .”  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Share one hour with our Lord. 
Join us each Friday afternoon in 

the church for Eucharistic Adoration 
1pm-6pm. Rosary, Chaplet of Divine 
Mercy and Benediction 6pm-7pm. 
First Friday Mass December 2 at 
7pm.  

 

 

Give  
Generously 
to the Most 
vulnerable 

OUR OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
Collection  received on 
  November 12-13 

 

$7,243. 
 

2022 Offertory Envelope  
 user # 384 please contact  

the Parish Office.      Thank You 

NEW: Your year-end gift will 
double in value! From now 
until the end of 2022, your 
contribution to our parish’s 
ShareLife campaign will be 
matched by an anonymous 
donor up to a total of $1 mil-
lion. 

 

As the Lord has been kind 
and generous to us, we 
are led to love and give to 
others, especially to the 
ones in need. ShareLife 
agencies continue to sup-
port the most vulnerable 
in our community 
through services that are 
only made possible 
through your kind and 
generous donations.  

 

Our goal this year is 
$111,000.00. To date we have 
achieved $98,089.90 (88.4%). 
 

Please website, give at the par-
ish using a ShareLife envelope, 
online through our parish  or at 
sharelife.org/donate.  

 
 

Thank You 
for your Kind 
and Generous  

Support 
November is the Month Dedicated to All Souls in Purgatory 

The month of 
November is 
dedicated to All 
Souls in Purga-
tory. The Church 
commemorates 
all her faithful 
who have de-
parted from this 

life, but have not yet attained the joys of 
heaven. St. Paul warns us that we must 

not be ignorant concerning the dead, nor 
sorrowful, "even as others who have no 
hope ... For the Lord Himself shall come 
down from heaven ... and the dead who 
are in Christ shall rise”. The Church has 
always taught us to pray for those who 
have gone into eternity.  You are invited 
to privately pray the Novena “A Month 
with our Friends the Souls in Purgatory”. 
Pick up your booklet from the Parish Of-
fice. A $5 donation is appreciated.  

https://sharelife.org/donate/


 

2022 Giving Tree and SSVP Christmas Program 
St. John Chrysostom / St. Elizabeth Seton 

 
 

 
Dear Parishioners, 

 
For over twenty years the parishioners of St. John Chrysostom and St. Eliza-
beth Seton churches have given generously to both the Giving Tree and the 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul Christmas Program.  Not even the challenges of 
the pandemic negatively impacted the donations.  We all most faithfully live 
the Gospel by helping our brothers and sisters in need.  Last year alone we as-
sisted over 1,000 less fortunate people in our community.  This included the 
seniors in local care homes, individuals living with physical and/or other chal-
lenges, residents of local shelters and the numerous families we regularly as-
sist. Your generosity also allowed your Society of St. Vincent de Paul to sus-
tain these families with food vouchers and fresh food baskets throughout the 
year. 

 
We are happy to announce that both programs will be running as they did be-
fore the pandemic.  For the Christmas Program that serves our Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul families, your donation will continue to go towards the pur-
chase of grocery gift cards for parents and gift cards from a local store so that 
parents can purchase a gift for their children. 

 
For the Giving Tree Program, we will resume having the Giving Tree at the 
back of both churches decorated with stars for gifts for those in long-term care 
facilities, and seniors and other home-bound people living in our community. 
Although backed and supported by your Society of St Vincent de Paul, this pro-
gram is primarily the organizational initiative of the two parishes in Newmar-
ket, working together with the Society of St Vincent de Paul. 

 
As much as ever, your gift or monetary donation will make a difference in the 
lives of those often left out at this special time of year.  No amount is too small or 
too large.  Donations can be made on or before November 27 using the at-
tached envelope and mailed or dropped off at your respective parish.   
You can also make online donations with a credit card on 
the Society of St. Vincent de Paul blog page at https://
sjcses.blogspot.com/p/christmas-program.html or on the 
parish web sites.   

 
We thank you for your continued support and prayers. 

 

Giving Tree Program and Christmas Program Coordinators 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
St. John Chrysostom / St. Elizabeth Seton Conference  
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Thank you 
We are very grateful to 
all our Advertisers and 
their continued support 

and loyalty.  
Please help support our 
Sponsors by patronizing 
their businesses, especial-

ly during this time. 

Space Available! 
PLACE YOUR AD HERE! 
Please contact the parish office at 

parish.office@stjohnsnewmarket.ca or call 
us at 905-898-4137  to advertise in 

our bulletin. 
 

        1 block   @ $400/year 
          2 blocks @ $550/year 
          3 blocks @ $750/year 
          4 blocks @ $950/year 
 
For the balance of 2022 only, these 

prices will be prorated based on 

which month the ad first appears. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

FAMILY LAWYER 
Susan Duggan 
647-923-8062 
dugganlaw.ca 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

           Ushers Needed! 
Duties include assisting  parishioners and directing the Communion pro-
cession and Collection at our Sunday Masses. Training will be provided. 

Must be 18+. If interested, please contact Volunteer Screening at 905-898-4137 
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